
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
POLICY & RESOURCES – PUBLIC HEARING   

 

At the start of this political term the Scrutiny Management Committee determined to hold a 

series of regular public parliamentary hearings with the Presidents of Policy & Resources, the six 

Principal Committees and the States’ Trading Supervisory Board.   

The purpose of these sessions is to explore the progress being made on the implementation of 

government policy and the management of resources in order to inform the Scrutiny 

Management Committee and the public on issues which may require more formal investigation. 

The next public hearing, with the Committee for Policy & Resources, will be held in the Royal 

Court between 15:00 and 17:00 hours on Tuesday 22nd of November.  

The Panel will comprise Deputy Chris Green (Chair), Deputy Peter Roffey, Deputy Laurie 

Queripel and Mrs Gill Morris. 

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend in an observational capacity but are not able to 

ask questions or make any comment whilst the parliamentary hearing is in progress. 

 

The President of the Scrutiny Management Committee, Deputy Chris Green, said: 

 

“The Committee is keen to question the President of the Committee for Policy & Resources on 

key areas within his mandate, including the progress being made on the so called transformation 

agenda, on the plans to deliver significant cuts in Principal Committee budgets and in relation to 

how the new system of government arrangements are operating in practice”   
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